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Patient Name: ________________
Dear Parent/Guardian:
This letter is to inform you that the strength of the oral liquid medication you are receiving may be a different strength than those you have received in the past.   It is very important that you pay special attention to the amount of medication that you are supposed to give to make sure you are administering the right dose.
Previous Medication: ______(strength), ______(dose), ______(volume)
New Medication: ______(strength), ______(dose), ______(volume)

The reason for this change is because a group of health care providers have made the strength of this medication the same for all pharmacies in the state of Michigan.  This will help improve patient safety by making sure that patients receive the same strength of medication no matter what pharmacy they fill their prescription at.
If you have any questions or concerns, please ask your doctor or pharmacist.


